
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 15 July 2022 

Thank you for attending Parent’s Evening! It was lovely to meet all of you and discuss 
the great things your daughter has achieved this year and how we can make Year 4 
another productive and successful year.  
 
The last day of school is Thursday 21st July and we will be breaking up at 2 PM. The 
first day of the new academic year will be Monday 5th September 2022. 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  11/07/2022 Due: 

Maths — Practice arithmetic questions.  21/07/2022 

Maths CGP Book 19/07/2022 

English CGP Book 19/07/2022 

Spelling — learn Week 35 Spelling Words. 21/07/2022 

Spellings Week 36: 

1. February 
2. grammar 
3. exercise 
4. favourite 
5. address 
6. breathe 
7. describe 
8. enough 
9. extreme  
10. accidentally 

3.1: Divine 

3.3: Abinaya 

Reading Certificates 

3.1: Ayat, Abi-

gail,Anna,Mezab,Aizah,Di

vane,Seher,Khaleelah.Da

vina,Amina,Zunara, 

3.3: Makayla ,Aira Sa-

fiyyah, Sana, Meera, Alice 

John-

na ,Aisha, 

Alisha 

 

3.1: Ayesha &      

Khaleelah 

3.3: Armela & Shikemi 

Harvesting our Potatoes from the Spring 
term! 
 
We finally harvested the potatoes we planted a 
few months ago. We had a range of sizes. The 
potatoes will now be weighed and entered in a 
competition. 
 

GUARDIANS OF THE WILD! 
 
Well done to all the girls who completed many nature based 
activities to become a Guardian of the Wild. The London Wet-
land Centre say that: “As guardians, they have sworn an oath 
of allegiance with the natural world. Enjoy its wonders, appre-
ciate its beauty, love and care for it. We’re all part of nature, 
Together we can protect.” - I hope completing the activities 
truly reflect WWT’s vision and I hope they continue to enjoy 
the outdoors.  
 
Our Guardians of the Wild were lucky to receive a certificate 
and badge in assembly, as well as 50 team points! 

English: 
The girls have started to write a short story 
about Naledi (a main character from Jour-
ney to Jo’burg) and how she thinks about 
hers and her brother’s future in South Afri-
ca during the time of the Apartheid.  
 
Maths: 
We have started perimeter in Maths and 
volume in Pre-Teach Maths. They are get-
ting more confident at following the outline 
of a 2D shape and adding the sides up. 

Heatwave 

Next week will be extremely 

hot. 

Remember we are a  Sun Safe school. Have a  

wide brimmed hat, sunscreen and water.  


